
Bidford Village Nativity Saturday 21st December 2024 

Further information 

The event will start at St Joesph’s Church, Quinney’s Lane at 3pm. 

Please do not park at the church, but use the free village car parks. 

Mary, Joseph and the animals will then move to the Methodist church followed by everyone who 
wants to take part. We then move to The Frog to find no room at the inn and then along to The 

Bull. Each time we stop we tell the story and sing a carol. 

Finally, we’ll move to St Laurence’s Church where we have a scene outside before going in to 
sing carols and have refreshments. Refreshments will be free, and donations are welcome. 

It will be dark so please bring torches/phones to light the way. 

All children must be accompanied by an adult. Children are encouraged to dress up as 
characters from the nativity story and bring lanterns (No candles LED lights only) 

Please follow instructions from the stewards who are there to make sure everyone is safe, 
especially as the roads will still be open for traffic. 

Take care as parts of the route have uneven surfaces. 

Enjoy the event and stay safe! 

 

 


